House Committee on Human Services
Thursday, February 19, 2009 at 9:00 AM CR-325
In Support of HB 1045~ Relating to Housing

Aloha Chair John Mizuno, Vice Chair Tom Brower and members of Human
Services committee.

I am Dr. Inam Rahman, a medical doctor practicing in Hawaii for 15 years.

| strongly support HB 1021. When children are abused, they are killed the rest of
their lives. Our children are innocent and are not able to protect themselves. We
are the only ones who can protect for this heinous crime that are done to them.
It is our responsibility to protect our helpless children by passing HB 1021.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to testify.
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